
Page 1 of 1 

Delwiche, Jim C - DNR 

From: Delwiche, Jim C - DNR 

Sent: Wednesday, August 05, 2009 10:58 AM 

To: 'Paula Richardson' 

Subject: RE: Well Installation Change Order Approval 

Yes -- I have reviewed the change order and approve the proposal for an additional groundwater monitoring well 
and associated sampling. A hard copy approval letter will follow. 

Jim Delwiche 
Remediation & Redevelopment 
(262) 574-2145 

From: Paula Richardson [mailto:prichardson@rsv-jefferson.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 05, 2009 10:20 AM 
To: Delwiche, Jim C - DNR 
Subject: Well Installation Change Order Approval 

Hi Jim, 

Pursuant to our conversation this morning I understand you have approved the attached change order for 
an additional groundwater monitoring well and associated sampling at the Klinke Cleaners Fox Run site. I 
will schedule the work upon receiving email confirmation of your approval. 

Regards, 

Paula A. Richardson, P.G. 
Hydro geologist 
RSV Engineering, Inc. 
146 E. Milwaukee Street 
Jefferson, WI 53549 
Ph. 920-67 4-3411 
Cell 920-605-6073 
Fax 920-674-3481 
email: prichardson@rsv-iefferson.com 
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